
Report from the Social Commission to the BOD 20220509 
 
 
The Social Committee’s discussion group, Gather to Talk will meet for its fifth discussion 
Thursday, May 12th at 7:00 pm via Zoom.  The topic will be What are our residents 
doing to reduce their carbon footprint?  This will be our last discussion for the time 
being.  We plan to resume in the fall. Thank you to Pam Woll for generously hosting us 
on Zoom. 
 
The committee held an Easter Egg Hunt on Saturday, April 16 at 9:30 am on the 2nd 
Floor Deck.  We and 40 parents loved the excitement and energy of the 27 children 
especially when they met our own, local, Easter Bunny, Homer Longoria! Thank you to 
Homer and to all of the volunteers – Rodney Malpass, Lloyd Allison, Sherman Lundy, 
Hossain Naziri, Michael Parrie, Catherine Kestler, Greg Nigosian, David Folkes. 
 
Our Text to Walk  program has begun and will continue through the fall.  Flyers are 
currently up on the bulletin boards.  The walks are done by arrangement with Steve 
Weiss who heads the program and leads the walks.  Contact him directly to arrange 
joining these very enjoyable times with your Park Tower neighbors. 
 
Albeit respective of the pandemic, we are still planning to hold a movie night, showing 
Encanto, on Saturday, May 28th.  Doors open at 4:30 pm. We will serve the usual 
popcorn, pre-packaged snacks, pizza and drinks.  All food will be served by volunteers 
masked and gloved to promote everyone’s health and safety. 
 
The next meeting of the Commission will be Tuesday, May 24, at 11:00 am via Zoom.  
Among the events to be discussed will be our Annual 4th of July Celebration and the 50th 
anniversary of the opening of our building in 1973.   
 
Flyers are on bulletin boards and at ptcondo.com.  Please see me after tonight’s 
meeting if you’d like the URL for the Zoom links. The committee is greatly appreciative 
of the support of the Board and of Management in granting us use of the Association’s 
text messaging service and have already used it for the Easter Egg Hunt with excellent 
results.  Our community’s participation is always appreciated. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sheldon Atovsky, Acting Chair  
 

 


